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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 9:49 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Food Scrap Recycling Pilot Program

FYI, JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 9:48 AM 

To: Kelly Sperling 

Subject: Re: Food Scrap Recycling Pilot Program  

  

Apologies-- Ms. Sperling.  JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 8:39 AM 

To: Kelly Sperling 

Subject: Re: Food Scrap Recycling Pilot Program  

  

Dear Ms. Sterling -- Thank you for your email.  JM 

 

Jon Mark, 

  Mayor  

From: Kelly Sperling <kellysperling@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 8:25:40 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Scrap Recycling Pilot Program  

  

Hello Mayor Mark,  

 

I would like to voice my support of the proposed Food Scrap Recycling Pilot Program in 

Scarsdale.  I have seen success first hand at the elementary schools.  The children are doing a 

wonderful job separating their garbage, recycling, and compost.  Adding the availability to 

compost food scraps is a tremendously effective way to reduce our waste and our carbon 

footprint.   

 

Since we are the custodians of our environment for future generations, i applaud your 

consideration of this worthwhile program. 

 

Best Regards, 
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Kelly Sperling 

 

 


